Amy Rostkowycz

From: Susan Potter <pottersioux@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 4:14 PM

To: Amy Rostkowycz

Subject: Oppose HR 87/Keep wolves protected

Dear Amy Rostkowycz,

Please oppose HR 87 ( U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service removing gray wolves from the endangered species

list,) Gray wolves are nowhere near their historic range and probably never will be - please keep wolves
protected. The behavior and pack structure does not benefit from hunting and trophy hunting/not eating what you
kill is disgusting anyhow.

Sincerely,

Susan Potter
Royal Oak, Ml



